April 2020

Prayer Calendar
Thank you for your continual prayers for our leaders and missionaries!
1 Liberia: Pray for
LEM National
Superintendent
George who is
unable to travel
home from the US
so he is separated
from his wife Hazel
who is in Liberia.

2 Bolivia: Praise
God that no one
was hurt Feb. 22
when mudslides
destroyed the
Wolheter boy’s
school. They will
begin classes online
via Zoom very soon.

3 SWUS: Praise that
the old Blue Mtn
Church property in
Prewitt, NM finally
sold! Thanks to all
who have been
praying for this.

4 Liberia: Pray for
strength and
continued
dedication for the
teachers at the
LEM schools as
they deal with the
shutdown due to
COVID-19.

5 SWUS: Pray for
Rodriquez (Kirtland
Hope EC) to adjust
to life at home after
rehab. He faces
many challenges.

6 Bolivia: Pray for
the families who
live day to day and
cannot sustain a
long period of
quarantine.

7 Bolivia: Pray for
the ministry of CDR
as they work to stay
connected with the
youth during the
shutdown.

8 India-S: Praise
God for revival
through Gospel
Meetings and
baptisms.

9 Bolivia: Pray for
Church in Bolivia as
they seek to stay
connected with their
people during this
time where they are
unable to meet.
Pray that the church
can be a blessing
during these difficult
days.

10 India-N: Pray for
the Passion week
meetings and
Easter program.
Praise for Sister
Shalani’s grandson
who will be
christened on
Easter, a special
time of blessing for
the family.

11 Bolivia: Pray for
the children of the
three Tutoring
Centers as public
schools are closed
with no option to do
learning online.
This is time where
they are just missing
out on education.

12 SWUS: Pray for
Easter services as
the community
wide Sunrise
Service had to be
canceled. Pray for
the church as they
reach out to help
in the community
and show the love
and hope of Jesus.

13 SWUS: Pray for
David Kochendorfer
as he drives to
Arizona to pick up
Erick B. who is
getting out of prison.
Pray for Erick’s new
life and finding a job.

14 Bolivia: Pray for
the ECAMM
students who have
been quarantined
all over Bolivia and
Peru. Their training
that was to have
started this month
has been
postponed until
August.

15 SWUS: Pray for
Elsie from Kirtland
Hope EC having
knee replacement
surgery tomorrow.
Pray for quick
healing in her home
which does not have
electricity or
running water.

16 Bolivia: Pray
for Bryan and
Molly Canny and
family as their
travel plans for
leaving Bolivia to
start deputation
have been
impacted by the
international flight
cancellations.

17 Liberia: Praise
the Lord for a new
area of ministry that
may be opening up
for LEM in adult
literacy. Pray for
wisdom for LEM as
they pursue this.

18 Bolivia: Pray for
Silvia and Dorys as
they plan and
prepare lessons and
coordinate all three
tutoring centers
while the Canny’s
are in the US.

19 Japan: Pray for
the preparations for
the Tokyo Para
Olympic games this
summer as the
church connects
with the disabled in
our community.

20 Bolivia: Pray
for Jenny
Wolheter teaching
seminary classes
online via Zoom
beginning this
month.

21 Liberia: Pray for
Daniel Elliott and
family preparing for
deputation in the US
starting in July. Pray
for many
opportunities to
share about what
God is doing in
Liberia and that
support needs, both
prayer and financial,
will be met.

22 Liberia: Praise
the Lord for the
students studying
with Gordon Elliott
in the current
Joshua, Judges and
Ruth class. Pray for
Gordon as he
prepares the
lessons and
teaches. Pray for
all to hear the voice
of God through the
Scriptures.

23 Liberia: Pray for
Gordon Elliott and
family preparing for
deputation in the
US starting in Sept.
Pray for many
opportunities to
share about what
God is doing in
Liberia and that
support needs, both
prayer and financial,
will be met.

24 SWUS: Pray for
David and Carol
Kochendorfer as
they attend the
Western
Conference
ministry staff and
spouse retreat.

25 Liberia: Pray for
Naomi Elliott as she
teaches the SHINE
Bible study two
Saturdays a month
and trains teachers
for the SHINE Bible
study every Monday.

26 Bolivia: Pray for
the CDR Women’s
Shelter. Pray for
Lesly and Gaby as
they serve the
ladies and provide
support for these
young moms.

27. Bolivia: Praise
for CDR English
classes and the
opportunities to talk
about God with the
students. Pray that
these classes are
able to resume
soon.

28 SWUS: Pray for
Dan (Kirtland Hope
EC) as his bone
cancer continues
to spread. Pray for
his treatments and
for God’s help and
healing, also pray
for his wife Ruby.

29 Liberia: Pray for
solutions to the
continuing Liberian
economic crisis.
Praise that inflation
dropped to 25 %.

30 Bolivia: Pray for
Jenny Wolheter as
she teaches English
classes at CDR on
Tues. and Thurs.

Birthdays
11-Molly Canny

“The righteous will flourish like a palm tree, they will grow like a cedar of Lebanon; planted in
the house of the Lord, they will flourish in the courts of our God.” – Psalm 92: 12-13 NIV
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